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Dear parents/carers, 
 
As a supportive measure, to ensure that students are accessing their learning, we would like to trial 
some amendments to our current behaviour policy. The changes only apply to Year 11 students as we 
recognise that their learning in preparation for their exams is our priority. 
 
The following changes will now apply as of Monday 21st November to all Year 11’s only. 
 

 If a student receives two C3’s in one day, they will have a supervised break and lunch the 

following day. The student will also receive a detention the next day, where a restorative 

conversation will be held with the class teacher to ensure that there is a fresh start when the 

student returns to lesson.  

 

 If a student receives a C3 fail in a lesson, they will be removed for that lesson but will return 

to class in the next period, if they are in the frame of mind for learning. Students will then lose 

their break and lunch times the next day. The student will also receive a detention for the 

following day, where a restorative conversation will be held with the class teacher to ensure 

that there is a fresh start when the student returns to lesson.  

 

 

 If a student receives two C3 fails in the same day, then the student will spend the rest of that 

day and the following day in our Reflections room. The student will also receive a detention 

for the following day, where a restorative conversation will be held with the class teacher to 

ensure that there is a fresh start when the student returns to lesson.  

 

 If a student swears directly at a member of staff, they will be removed from that lesson 

immediately and they will spend a further 5 periods in Reflections.  

 

 

 If a student walks out of a lesson or truants a lesson, they will receive two days in our 

Reflections room. 

If you have any queries regarding any of these changes, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Herridge 
Vice Prinicipal 
 


